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TO: The Honorable President and        

 Members of the City Council 

 Room 400 City Hall 

c/o Natawna Austin, Executive Secretary 

 

Baltimore City Office of Information and Technology (BCIT) has completed its review of 

CCB 22-0205 Vacant Structures – Emergency Response Fee. The purpose of this bill is to 

establish a fee structure for emergency services from the Baltimore City Fire Department 

rendered at vacant structures. This bill would also define terms related to emergency 

responses at vacant structures. 

 

This bill requires system modifications. BCIT estimates the cost for these modifications 

to be between $20,000 - $30,000 and the development period to be between one and two 

months. Therefore, these modifications could be completed prior to the anticipated 

effective date of this ordinance. 

 

BCIT has no position on CCB 22-0205 Vacant Structures – Emergency Response Fee. We 

look forward to attending the upcoming hearing.  If you have any questions, please contact 

Leyla Layman, Chief of Staff, at (443) 202-4511.  

 

cc: Ms. Nina Themelis, Director, Mayor’s Office of Government Relations  
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